
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Hardin County 
 

 
 

Saturday, April 27, 2024 – Hillcrest Lanes, Kenton 
 

Bowl For Kids' Sake is the No. 1 fundraiser for Big Brothers Big Sisters of Hardin County.   
Every penny you donate stays in Hardin County helping our kids. 

  
Here's how you can help 

 

____ Event Sponsor – $1,000 
Your name and logo will be on our Bowl For Kids’ Sake t-shirts  
Sign with name and logo posted during the event at Hillcrest Lanes   
Sponsorship publicized in our newsletter and on social media   
You may send one team of 4 bowlers who will be recognized during the event  
     

___ Shift Sponsor – $500  
Your name will be on our Bowl For Kids’ Sake t-shirts  
Sign with name and logo posted during the event at Hillcrest Lanes   
Sponsorship publicized in our newsletter and on social media   

 

___ Team Sponsor – $200    
Send a team of 4 to bowl at 3:00P.M. 
Free Bowl for Kids’ Sake t-shirts  
Free pizza and drink   
Your name will be posted on a sign during the events  

 

___ Bonus Value – Sponsor a Lane and a Little – $150     
 

___ Lane Sponsor – $100     
Your name will be posted on a sign during the event at Hillcrest Lanes   
Sponsorship publicized in our newsletter and on social media    
 

____Sponsor a Little Brother or Little Sister and family to bowl – $100 
 A child in our program and his or her family will get to bowl for free, receive a t-shirt and pizza. 
 

____Make a monetary contribution in any amount 
Our monetary donation is enclosed.     

 

 

 
Your name________________________________________________ Phone __________________ 
                         **(Just the way you'd like it in print and on display – deadline is March 29th)** 
 

 
Address ________________________________________ Email ____________________________ 
 

Please send payment with your sponsorship choice or choose ____ BILL ME to have an invoice sent by mail. 
 

 

Big Brothers Big Sisters of Hardin County 
801 West Lima Street, Suite B, Kenton, Ohio 43326 

Telephone 419-675-1850  -  Fax 419-754-2429   -   madison@bbbswco.org 

 


